
Happy Christmas!  
 
Dear Reception & Pre-school Parents and Carers, 
 
The next few weeks promise to be very busy, please 
find below some useful dates.  
 

• Christmas Tree Festival – Wesley place, spot our EYFS Christmas tree 
 
When is it open? 
 

• Friday 22nd November to Monday 25th November. It will be open to the 
public from 2pm on the Friday and at various times until 1.00pm on the 
Monday. Refreshments will be served in the hall throughout and there 
will be various stalls including a craft and gift stall. 

• Friday 29th November – Christmas jumper day, bring an item for our 
Christmas fayre, EYFS are being asked to donate sweets 

• Monday 2nd December – Reception visit from Crewe fire station 
• Wednesday 4th December – Christmas Lunch 
• Wednesday 4th December – Preschooler and parent Christmas decoration 

workshop (details sent out separately) 
• Friday 6th December- FOE Xmas Fayre 5-7pm 
• Thursday 12th December – EYFS Christmas performance at 10 am  
• Monday 16th December –Elf Run for St. Luke’s Hospice (details to be 

sent out soon) 
• Tuesday 17th December – EYFS party (afternoon) 
• Tuesday 19th December – Reception and Year 1 to see ‘Stickman’ at the 

Lowry Theatre (morning – details will follow soon) 
• Friday 20th December – last day! 

 
On the party day Children can come to school in their own clothes for the 
day – please remember that they will be going outside during the day so warm 
coats and sensible footwear is required too! 
 

Christmas dinner date - TBC 
The EYFS Team 

 
Monday 6th January – return to school 


